Springfield Yacht Club Chester Basin Proposed Rule Changes 2020

Reason: Boats shouldn’t occupy a slip in the basin if they are not in operating condition and have to be
towed to the basin in the spring and towed out in the fall. The basin is not a floating campground!
Broken down temporarily is one thing but not operable is another!

Reason: Respect and Common Sense Dog Ownership!

Change: Permission must be obtained first from the Dock Master, Assistant Dock

L

Reason: Common Sense/ Safety

! Change: Basin members who use additional appliances (external to the boat) i.e.:

refrigerators, ice makers, TV/DVD'’s etc. and those members who run their boat A/C or water

continuously (even when they are gone for the week) will be billed an extra $50.00/ season for the
additional utilities that are being provided.

Reason: Cover the costs for each item used instead of one fee for everything combined




